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Due to the cyber-attack, our staff continues to rebuild lost forms, worksheets, fliers, newsletters, 

reports and more. 

We’re wrapping up Preschool classes. We continue to host monthly Senior Bingo, and party 

rentals. Summer programs are ready for registration. 

We are making some big plans for our 40th party on June 22nd from 3-6pm. We hope you’ll plan 

to join us! 

 

 

A.A., T.O.P.S. and card clubs are here every week. 

We maintain all the cleaning and disinfecting throughout the facility, 

We edit Comcast Channel 4, and our Facebook page. We continue to find ways to connect with 

residents and encourage them to “Take time for fun”. 


